
 

 

 

REPORT: DELL Financial Services  

  

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

 

The Board approved the Technology Computer Lease Program on September 8, 

2014.  The second implementation phase (2014-2015) includes elementary 

computer labs and libraries, DAEP computer labs, and teacher laptops total 1,176 

units.   The main purpose of the Secretary/Clerk form is for your account to 

provide us with “signature validation –authentication” of the individuals who may 

sign the final lease document.   

 

The secondary purpose of this request is to have the Superintendent of  DeSoto 

ISD serve as an authorized signer in the event the DeSoto ISD Chief Financial 

Officer (CFO) is unavailable.   

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Information only 

 

ACTION REQUIRED: 

None 

 

CONTACT PERSON: 

Dr. David Harris 

 Dr. Gabrielle Lemonier 

  

  

ENCLOSURES: 

Attachment – Secretary Clerk Certificate 
  

 


